
5.1 
From: Arlene VanderBeek 
Sent: March 9, 2020 4:50 PM 
To: Alicia Davenport  
Subject: Withdrawal from Hamilton Future Fund Grant Process Review 
Working Group  
 
Alicia, 
 
I write today to withdraw my membership on the Hamilton Future Fund 
Grant Process Review Working Group, effective immediately.   
 
Due to scheduling challenges, I have been unable to attend the recent 
meetings and can see that my schedule is already extremely busy in the 
upcoming weeks/months, when I expect to be further challenged to commit 
to additional meetings or work effectively as a contributing member of the 
group. 
 
I certainly continue to be committed to the Future Fund Board of Governors 
and look forward to considering the recommendations of the Working 
Group when they are brought before the Board. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Arlene 
 
Arlene VanderBeek 
Hamilton City Councillor 
Ward 13 – Communities of Dundas and  
Central Flamborough 
905-546-2714 
arlene.vanderbeek@hamilton.ca 
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